
From: JerryCarolyn Warmann   
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:53 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Concerns regarding SCS CARBON PIPELINE 
 
PUC Docket HP24-001 
 
 
I will put my concerns and questions in bullet points. 
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my concerns. 
 
*Where are the pump stations located? 
*What water source will be used to cool pumps? 
*Will there be warm water releases into the environment? 
*What is the liquid volume between pump stations and valves? 
*When there is a problem what is the volume of the released gas plume? 
*Will the company provide equipment and training for first responder crews? 
*Is hospital training planned? 
*What is the response time to address a gas leak? 
*What communication system is planned to notify residents within a problem area? 
*Does the company post a bond to pay damages? 
 
I may think of other concerns and questions and send them later. 
 
Our home is East of Lake Campbell and approximately 28 feet above the full lake pool. 
 
We are approximately one mile south of the proposed pipeline location. 
 
Gerald Warmann  
Carolyn Warmann  

 

Brookings, SD 57006 
 
 




